
 
 
 
 
 

Town of Montville Public Safety Commission 
310 Norwich New London Tpke 

Uncasville, CT  06382 
 

Cancellation Notice 
 

Please be advised the February 27, 2012 regularly scheduled meeting of the Public Safety 
Commission has been cancelled due to a lack of quorum. 

 
The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Town of Montville Public Safety Commission is 
scheduled for Monday, March 26, 2012 at 7:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers at Town Hall. 

 
Thank you. 


